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Date: 12 November 2021 20:48:25
Dear Sir,

Having seen the revised Local Plan (2021), I feel that my original objections are still valid.
As the new plan will still:

o Use valuable green space ( green belt) which is used for both agriculture and leisure.
In light of the information that has been revealed by the Cop 26 conference, re: the
dangers being faced by global warming from carbon omissions. Warrington should
be doing more to protect and preserve the precious green space we still have left, not
proposing a plan which will destroy that land and the valuable carbon locking trees.

o Allow planning permission for more houses than meets the areas assessed need.

o Cause extra traffic and therefore more pollution on already over crowded roads.

e Add extra strain on already strained local services and amenities.

o Destroy the identity of many of our local villages.

With all these things in mind and the fact that Warrington has plenty of brown sites that
could be used for building instead of the green belt. I express my disappointment at this
proposed plan and submit it is not justified, needed or sound.

Your sincerely

Ruth Earnshaw (Mrs)






